
Pacific Park Neighborhood- proposed street topper 

The City is seeking input from residents regarding the proposed design for the Pacific Park Street 

Topper. We request that you complete the form and provide your feedback or comments. You will have 

the opportunity to submit your vote for the proposed design from July 19, 2023, to August 2, 2023.After 

reviewing all entries, City Staff will notify residents of the final decision. 
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